
Submitter: Calista  Songstad 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB854 

I strongly oppose this bill for so many reasons, but will focus on two. The average 

child in Oregon is not  passing state standards for Math or English and needs their 

teachers and themselves focused on that issue until it is resolved.  

Also, you as the legislators should stop allowing these political activists groups to 

hijack our children's learning time. Stop using our children.  


